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July 10, 2024 

 
Mr. Sean Holland, P.E. 
AMATS Policy Committee Chairman  
Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities 
Central Region  
P.O. Box 196900 
Anchorage, AK 99519 
 
Subject: TMA Certification Corrective Actions Resolution 
 
Dear Mr. Holland: 
 
The Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) and Federal Transit Administration 
(FTA) have reviewed your letter dated June 11, 2024, to the Alaska Department of 
Transportation and Public Facilities (DOT&PF), regarding the resolution of the 2023 
Transportation Management Area (TMA) Certification Review corrective actions. 
 
FHWA and FTA find that all six of the corrective actions issued as part of the 2023 TMA 
Certification of the AMATS transportation planning process have been addressed and the 
transportation planning and programming processes now substantially meet Federal 
statute and regulations under 23 U.S.C 134 and 23 C.F.R. 450.300.   
 
We appreciate the progress AMATS has made to resolve these corrective actions and to 
improve overall transportation planning and programming in the Anchorage TMA 
planning area.  We look forward to your continued planning process improvements. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
_______________________________  __________________________ 
Sandra A. Garcia-Aline    Susan Fletcher, P.E. 
Division Administrator    Regional Administrator, Region 10 
Federal Highway Administration  Federal Transit Administration  



 
cc:  

Aaron Jongenelen, AMATS Coordinator 
Adam Moser, DOT&PF, Program Development Chief  
Ben White, DOT&PF Central Region Planning Chief  
James Starzec, DOT&PF AMATS Coordinator 

 Ned Conroy, Senior Community Planner, FTA 
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